
HB 898 -- Income Tax Deduction for Home Energy Audits and Energy
Efficiency Projects

Sponsor: Berry

This bill extends, from December 31, 2013, to December 31, 2019,
the expiration date of the provisions regarding the income tax
deduction for the cost of a home energy audit or the implementation
of any energy efficiency recommendations made in the audit.


